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     Please reference the FAQs below related to the C2FO Early Pay program. 

Q1: Do we foresee turning on C2FO again in the future or later this year? 

A1: We will continue to monitor the business environment and evaluate further 

participation in the program at a later time. 

Q2: What avenues will we have for early pay options? 

A2: Payments will be processed based on the contracted term set up in the Purchase 

Order. 

Q3: I cannot operate my business and will need to renegotiate terms now that early pay 

options are no longer available. Who can I talk to in Intel to negotiate terms? 

A3: If you are a contracted supplier, please talk to your dedicated Commodity 

Manager. If you are a non-contracted supplier, payments will follow the current 

standard payment terms identified in the Purchase Order. 
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